

29.11.22

## Dear parents/carers

Hope you are well. As we move towards the end of a busy term I wanted to give you a couple of updates and to share some upcoming dates.

## **Dates for your Diaries**

Monday 28th November to Thursday 1st December	Parents evenings after school
Tuesday 29 <sup>th</sup> November	Owl visit
Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> December	Non uniform bring chocolate items for chocolate tombola
Friday 2 <sup>nd</sup> December	Nursery Birthday Party (Kipper's Birthday Book)
Tuesday 6 <sup>th</sup> December	Santa is visiting
Wednesday 7 <sup>th</sup> December	Panto in the hall for Reception and Years 3-6 (children who haven't visited the panto)
Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> December	Christmas jumper day
Thursday 8 <sup>th</sup> December	Christmas dinner
Friday 9 <sup>th</sup> December	Year 4 Chester trip
Tuesday 13 <sup>th</sup> December 2.00pm	KS1 Nativity
Wednesday 14 <sup>th</sup> December 9.45am	EYFS nativity with morning Nursery
Wednesday 14 <sup>th</sup> December 2.00pm	EYFS nativity with afternoon Nursery
Wednesday 14 <sup>th</sup> December after school	Winter fair
Thursday 15 <sup>th</sup> December	Whole school Christmas parties (children welcome to wear party clothes)
Friday 16th December	School closes
Tuesday 3 <sup>th</sup> January 2023	Teacher training day
Wednesday 4 <sup>th</sup> January 2023	School reopens



## Miss Mohamed and 2B

As I informed you a few weeks ago Mrs Charles has now left us and Miss Mohamed is now our full time SENDCO working with and supporting children with additional needs. She has been building a new team around her and looking at how we use our pastoral/SEND spaces known as The Hive. The new team is very experienced and I am excited to see how they help and support our children to succeed.

With Miss Mohamed now being a full time SENDCO we have replaced her teaching role and I'm pleased to announce that Miss Begum, is taking over class until the summer.

As always a huge thank you for all of your support, without it we couldn't make the difference for our children that we do.

Have a wonderful break when it arrives.

Kind regards

N Fowler

Principal OA Clarksfield